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The Coleman Street Ward Club 150th Anniversary Birthday Party on the Thames 
6.15PM prompt, Thursday, 20 September 2012 

 The Tower Millennium Pier, London EC3N 4DT 
 

The Olympic flame may have been extinguished, but this remarkable celebratory year continues with the 
Coleman Street Ward Club 150th Anniversary Birthday Party on the Thames!  Our Chairman, David 
Henderson-Begg, invites you to join him at promptly at 6.15PM Thursday, 20 September 2012 at The Tower 
Millennium Pier London EC3N 4DT (nearest Tube Station Tower Bridge), where we shall embark on M V 
Salient.   Weather and tides permitting, we will be able to view all the main landmarks from Greenwich to 
Westminster from the ship’s two spacious saloons and observation deck.   The price  of this event is a mere 
£50 per head, which will cover the cost of the voyage, a glass of Pimms or a soft drink on arrival, a 
substantial buffet to be provided by Mark Grove of The Cook and The Butler,  and the live musical 
entertainment to be given by one of London’s leading jazz bands..   A cash bar will be open for the entire trip.  
Members and their guests will also receive a gift bag and have the opportunity to purchase exquisite Coleman 
Street Ward Club Memorabilia.   We will return to The Tower Millennium Pier by 10PM, thus allowing 
plenty of time for transport home. 
 
Members are warmly invited to bring guests to this event, which will be an excellent opportunity for them to 
introduce friends to the delights of membership of Coleman Street Ward Club.  
 
Please note that members and guests must be at The Millennium Pier by 6.15PM at the latest for a prompt 
start at 6.30PM.  We will not be able to return to pick up latecomers! 
 
Dress: Smart Casual 
 
Booking forms and remittances should reach me by the closing date of 13 September 2012. Tickets will not 
be given for this event.  Acknowledgements will be sent by email or post.  
Richard Fynes 
Hon. Secretary, Coleman Street Ward Club 
 

  
 


